
Bond Update
May 19, 2023

We are pleased to announce that during our recent bond advisory
committee meeting, we finalized the colors for the track and turf at
Legion Field. The turf will be a beautiful dark green, with striking
purple end zones that are sure to make our field stand out. Our
track will be a sleek grey, providing a perfect backdrop for our
athletes to shine.
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The weather was not optimal the week of May 8th but
construction crews at Legion Field made good progress
nonetheless. Demolition at Legion Field continued as the crew
finished the removal of the existing fencing, demoed and
removed the existing pole vault runway and pad, and began
breaking up the existing high jump pad.

We regret to inform you that the ongoing construction work at
Legion Field has been delayed due to heavy rains over the last
week. The construction crews have lost at least 3 to 4 days of
work.
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